
 
 

                                                                               

PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2022-04 

Announcement Date:  August 29, 2022 
 

RE: 2022 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program Application Version 3.1 Release 
 
Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 
PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the 2022 Home Comfort and Home Performance v3.1 rebate application workbook.   
The application workbook is now available for download at 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors 
 
 
Please start using v3.1 effective immediately.  We detected an error with the contractor incentive on rebate application 
workbook v3.0.   
 
There are no changes to rebate amounts or eligibility criteria.  All NEEP listed systems are still eligible for rebate. 

 
Please continue to submit photos of existing mechanical equipment and newly installed heat pump with controls for faster 
processing time.  
 
You MUST include the make model and serial number of the Integrated Control/ Dual fuel thermostat on your invoice. 
 
When installing a single zone ductless mini split choose Ductless Mini Split – ccASHP for “New Equipment Type” on ASHP 
Equipment Info tab.  When installing more than one indoor unit per outdoor unit (Multi zone) choose Ductless MULTI Split – 
ccASHP. 
 
If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, please remember you can get additional support 
at the weekly Virtual Open House meetings held most Fridays.  You can also contact myself or Joshua Ebner 
joshua.ebner@pseg.com with questions. 
 
On behalf of myself and the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Tham 
 
Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 
516.289.6960 
 
  


